
From:  Addie Farrell (via Dropbox) <no-reply@dropbox.com>

Sent time:  08/01/2018 05:30:59 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org
 

Hi Elva,

Addie Farrell (afarrell@esassoc.com) invited you to edit the folder

"ASW_2018" on Dropbox.

Addie said:

"Hi Elva, I've uploaded the public service provider letters to this folder.

They are on the latest template from late April/May that we are aware

of. Please let us know if any comments. Thank you,"

Go to folder

Enjoy!

The Dropbox team
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https://www.dropbox.com/l/scl/AAB-kPwp9u0l3bkrLH3Wukj1axWPyyzqcrw

